


 
The relocation and consolidation of the club lounges and the mechanical systems are 
proposed on two new floors above the consolidated and centralized SSCP.  The other 
enabling projects will occur mostly throughout the existing Terminal 7 footprint. 

How to Comment on the Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration: 

The proposed Negative Declaration and Initial Study for the proposed project will be 
available for a 20-day review period beginning on March 28, 2013 and may be viewed 
on the LAWA website www.ourlax.org under “Projects – Publications.”  Please call (424) 
646-5186 for other viewing locations or for questions.  Comments on the document 
must be received by 5:00 p.m. on April 16, 2013 at the following address: 

Ms. Lisa Trifilleti 
City of Los Angeles, Los Angeles World Airports 
1 World Way, Room 218 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
 

Comments may also be emailed via a link on the project website [www.ourlax.org] 


